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Caring and Achieving

10" November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back to the second half of the autumn term. | hope that you all had a great holiday and are excited
about the many festive treats that we have install later in the term. It was wonderful to see so many of you
at both parents’ evenings this week. Thank you to those that completed the school survey; this information
helps us to celebrate our successes and understand where we can make further improvements to ensure
that your children get the very best education and opportunities possible.

Anti-Bullying Week — Odd Socks Day 1

Next week is national Anti-Bullying Week. Throughout the week, the children will [ |

be taking part in whole school worships and PSHE lessons learning about the ."“? 't
negative impact of bullying. To support the school’s approach to inclusion, we oDD SOCK DAy
would like all children to wear odd and brightly coloured socks on Monday 13 “_E’L_'ifiiﬂ’if,’;i"ﬁ':ﬂm
November to promote the importance of diversity in our society. Children are to '.' : > v
wear their normal uniform but with their brightly coloured socks proudly on ‘:: >

>
display. NG "\ <

Lateness and Road Closures

In recent weeks, | have seen an increase in the number of children arriving late to school. We are aware of
several road closures and temporary lights being erected on routes into and out of the village but these do
not excuse persistent lateness. Please ensure that you leave home allowing plenty of time to get to school
even if you do come across road works. The gate is open from 8.40am and we encourage you to aim for this
time not 8.55am when the gate is shut and the children should be in their seats. Please note that if your child
is not in class when the register is taken at 8.55am, they will be marked late and are missing valuable learning
time.

Christmas Fair Poster Competition

There is still time for your child to design a poster for this year’s PTFA Christmas Fair. The winning design will

be displayed around the village with the designer receiving a £20 gift voucher. The details your child needs

to include are:

e All Saints’ Christmas Fair

e Trysull Village Hall on 12'" December 2023 at 3.30pm-6.00pm.

e There will be a raffle, tombola, glitter tattoos, refreshments, crafts, Santa’s grotto, games and much
more.

e All are welcome

Posters need to be in school by Monday 13" November. Good luck everyone.

Children in Need

Friday 17"" November is Children in Need day. We will be supporting this important charity by asking the
children to wear their own clothes or Pudsey dress-up items, in exchange for a £2 donation, or whatever
amount you can afford.

Caring and achieving with Jesus at our side
“I can do all things through him (lesus) who gives me strength” — Philippians 4:13
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| hope that you all have a wonderful weekend. Please remember that my door is always open should you
wish to discuss and aspect of your child’s education.

Yours sincerely,

ﬂfﬂd@@%

Mrs L de Graaff
Headteacher

Caring and achieving with Jesus at our side
“I can do all things through him (Jesus) who gives me strength” — Philippians 4:13
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